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The second result of the UTOPIA project, “Become Agent
for Social Change” Game, is now ready and you can
access it here! 
The game was tested by 120 young people, 40 youth
workers and 12 experts in total.

Scan to find it!

National Events in
Romania, Greece,
Ukraine and Poland

As the UTOPIA project reached its conclusion, partners implemented final
national events to showcase the results, share experiences, and engage youth
workers, young people, and stakeholders in meaningful dialogue about
inclusion and intercultural understanding.
Through these events, participants shared experiences, explored the tools
developed in UTOPIA, and celebrated the importance of inclusion for
displaced young people. 
Each country added its own voice to the project’s story, proving that while
contexts may differ, the values of solidarity and intercultural understanding
unite us all.

https://utopia.erasmus.site/game/


Our "Become Agent for Social Change" Branching
Scenarios Game will be available in English, Greek,
Polish, Ukrainian and Romanian soon!
National events of our project are already underway in
Romania, Greece, Poland and Ukraine and will be
finalized by August 2025.
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As the UTOPIA project comes to an end, we proudly look back on everything
we have achieved together. Over the past 18 months, we have created tools,
shared knowledge, and built bridges of understanding that will continue to
inspire youth workers and young people long after the project closes. Most
importantly, UTOPIA has shown that when we come together across borders,
we can foster empathy, inclusion, and solidarity with those who need it most.

We warmly thank all our participants and
stakeholders who contributed to this journey. The
project may be ending, but the spirit of UTOPIA will
live on through the use of our resources, the
dedication of youth workers, and the commitment of
young people to build more welcoming
communities.


